JANUARY 24, 2025

THIS WEEK AT

SKYLINE HIGH SCHOOL

EAGLE EATS
Eagle Eats will finally be here next
Wednesday. What is Eagle Eats? It
is the food area at the end of the
main hall.

Times
6:35-7:35 a.m., lunch time, and
eventually 2:00-2:30 p.m.

What is offered?

You can get breakfast or a la cart
items. There will be a variety of
drinks, smoothies, parfaits, chips,
and more. They will offer what
students and staff buy.

Payment?

Breakfast can be purchased
similar to school lunch. The rest
of the items are purchased with
cash, credit card, apple pay (any

tap pay).

Why eat here?

Because it will be delicious. It will
also save you time to grab a snack
or drink before school. You can
get a better parking spot by
coming earlier to enjoy what
Eagle Eats has to offer.

RESILIENCE - INTEGRITY - SUPPORT - EXCELLENCE

A MESSAGE FROM MR. MCDANIEL

Last week | supervised our Boy's basketball game on Friday. It was
entertaining to watch the team in action. It was also entertaining to
watch our student section in action. While there may have been a
cheer or two that | am not a fan of, | was impressed by the energy and
unity of our student section. This is what high school sports is about-
helping engage a student body in an experience that they will
remember. It is a privilege to be the guy who gives the evil eye when a
cheer needs an adjustment and a smile when when | see an
enthusiastic crowd bond over a 3-point shot.

SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Just a reminder that the Skyline School Community Council meets
monthly on the second Wednesday at 6:45 a.m. Parents are always
welcome. You can look on the Skyline website to learn more about
what we do. The council includes several Skyline parents who are here
to advocate for your students! We are grateful for their willingness to
serve in this capacity.

DRILL TEAM MEETING COMING SOON

There have been requests this year to consider bringing the drill team
back to Skyline. It is the only UHSAA activity that we do not do. In
November a survey was sent to students from Skyline and our feeder
junior high schools. The responses were not decisive either way. To get
a better understanding of the interest level, we will host a meeting for
interested female students in grades 8-11. We will email parents and
students sometime in the next month with a date and time. | just
wanted to provide an update of our process to determine whether the
drill team will return.

PARKING

Please remember to adhere to all parking expectations. Students may
not park in faculty parking on the west side of the building. They may
also not park in faculty parking by the arts building. We are seeing
some repeat offenders and, unfortunately, we will now revoke school
parking permits for repeat offenders. We know that parking is a pain,
but it's our pain and we must find a way to make this work for another
year and a half.




